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I thought the kicker stipulation was written into the constitution of the state of Oregon, 

so y’all couldn’t easily take our money? This money needs to be returned to the 

taxpaying citizens. You got your percent, this is an overage. It should go back as 

current law dictates to the taxpayers…. 


